
IPM 100 Spring Ave. Hanover PA 17331-2717  •  www.ipmworld.org  •  E-mail: ipm@ipmworld.org  •  Phone: 717.637.7388

Dear Prayer Partners & Financial Supporters,

“Who is there among you of all his people? his God be with him, and let him go up to Jerusalem, which is 
in Judah, and build the house of the LORD God of Israel, (he is the God,) which is in Jerusalem.”
														              Ezra 1:3

Verses 3 and 4 were preached at a Missions Conference. The audience heard Jesus Christ calling people 
to serve and to go proclaiming the Gospel to every creature. Of course, there are those who won’t be able 
to do it, but they can give of their possessions for such a wonderful cause.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your prayers and financial support. My heart rejoices 
to see how the Lord is blessing His ministry.

DEAF MINISTRIES
Teaching Sign Language at my local church provides a double 
blessing, teaching others as well as practicing at every opportunity. 
Since my last letter, we lost a family of 3 due to situations requiring 
their attention. The rest of the class continues to learn and 
practice. Please continue to pray for us that one day we can have 
interpreters.

In January, I participated in a Missions Conference at Iglesia Bautista 
Biblica El Faro in Waverly, FL. Pastor Armendariz would like to reach 
the deaf for Christ, and he understands the need to equip those who 
are called to learn Sign Language and to proclaim the Good News 
to the lost. His daughter, Sofi, has taken classes in ASL, and she is 
willing to teach those who would like to learn. The group shown on the 
left represents some of the children, young people, and adults. Some 
children are homeschooled, and others go to the school. They were 
singing and signing “Jesus Loves Me.” Please pray for them.

There are people from other churches that I have visited who are interested in learning Sign Language. 
Please continue praying for these opportunities.

Please take a moment to look at www.ipmworld.org/deaf-ministries.html for “Gospel Hands” online. Thank 
you.



A LETTER FROM YOUR MISSIONARY

MARTA GALDAMEZ

International Partnership Ministries, Inc.
100 Spring Ave. Hanover PA 17331-2717
Electronic Services Requested

Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be 
sure to include a note designating “Galdamez Support” or any other special designation you may have for us. Thank you. 

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment to contact us at 
office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Galdamez prayer letter” on the subject line.

I have continued contacting pastors, missions’ directors, and lay people to introduce the IPM Deaf 
Ministry.

CHURCH MOBILIZATION MINISTRIES
I would like to continue to bring the IPM Volunteer Interactive Partners 
Program to your attention. There are believers in local fundamental 
churches across the United States that deeply love missions. Would 
you pray and consider one of the opportunities, even on a one-time 
basis, and see how the Lord would have you minister? You can contact 
Dr. Smith directly at smith@ipmworld.org if you would be interested in 
the program.

For this year, IPM is planning to bring 3 missionaries for deputation. Please pray with me for good results 
when applying for their visas. I am sure they are going to be a blessing to the churches in which they will 
be ministering.

Would you consider partnering with me to reach the Deaf for Christ?

Serving a risen Savior, 
Marta L. Galdamez 
Romans 1:16

Bro. Matthew Troy 
(Liberia)

Bro. John Njoroge
(Kenya)

Bro. Biak Vaiphei 
(India deaf minitry)


